
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
April 22, 2021 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met via Zoom.  In attendance were Lauren Jarvi, Tim Clouatre 

and Andy Dussault. 
  
Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:08 AM.   

 

Andy brought detailed maps of the CVBY and his suggestion for the additional of benches to the area on 

the north side of the property.  We’ve yet to decide what we’re doing for fencing there;  this proposal will 

be taken under consideration at that time. 

 

Tim moved to approve the minutes from our February 11 meeting.  Seconded by Lauren.  Approved by T 

& L.   

 

Bryan was absent so we passed over the fencing discussion. 

 

Tim contacted Steve Beauregard by phone and confirmed that as of now the town DPW will continue to 

provide mowing and site maintenance work at our cemeteries this summer. 

 

We spent time reviewing and modifying the next two sections of the draft proposed bylaws.  Tim will 

incorporate our notes into his editing.  We discussed Specifications, Rules & Regulations, and 

Foundations. 

 

Lauren offered to have Tim or Bryan assume the role of chair of this Commission.  There did not seem to 

be much interest in this so she will continue. 

 

Tim moved to adjourn at 8:49.  Seconded by Lauren.  Approved by T & L 

 

Our next meeting will be May 13 

 

 


